
September 24, 2021

LETTER FROM THE PRINCIPAL
Dear Families,
Thanks to those of you who were able to
attend our first general PTO meeting of the
year. It was a good meeting with a bulk of it
devoted to our EOS (Enrich Our School)
fundraiser. More information will come soon. Also, please
note the need for some parent volunteers in this
newsletter. Thanks and have a nice weekend.
Warm regards,
Patrick Eagle

PTO UPDATE
We had our first PTO meeting yesterday and really
appreciated and enjoyed seeing so many parents show
up. Your support is important to us! We want this to be a
great year and a fun environment for the kids and
families. We are very excited for all the fun events and
fundraisers to come. We encourage parent volunteers and
are going to reach out soon about forming committees so
parents can help. Volunteers will need to be vaccinated.
It’s a great way to get involved, show support for your
children and their school, and be a part of such an
amazing community. Also, spirit wear orders should be
shipped in about 4-5 weeks directly to you! We hope you
all have a great weekend!
Sincerely,
San Miguel PTO
If you would like to volunteer for an event, please reach
out to Cherie Piland, cpiland@mwusd.org
Like us on Facebook:
https://m.facebook.com/SanMiguelElementaryPTO/

A MESSAGE FROM OUR PE TEACHER
PE this week was fantastic! We are quickly getting into
the routine of things and I’ve been so impressed with
everyone’s participation and excitement behind PE. This
week our TK - 2nd graders brought their imaginations to
PE and we did a Spaghetti & Meatball challenge! 3rd - 6th
did a timed Fitness Ice Breaker Challenge forcing them to
step out of their comfort zones and be silly with their
classmates. Here’s our winners for each grade level:
3rd - Staten 7:10
4th - Kemp 5:25
5th - Bourdage 4:16
6th - Andersen 3:52
Our Jumping Jack Quote this Unit “Together Everyone
Achieves More.” Have your kids demonstrate how we do
our jumping jack quote!
-Coach Bre

PARENTS NEEDED
Currently I have a need for parents in two
different areas. One is to be a member of
the Mark West School District Strategic
Planning Committee. It will include our
Superintendent, Assistant Superintendent,
principals, and parents from each site. It is a
great opportunity to help keep the district

moving in the right direction. Meetings will be held during
the day with the first one on 10/14 at 1:00pm. Please
email me if you are interested.
I also need a volunteer or two to help with the Running
Club. It would consist of helping students scan their cards
on running day which is Tuesdays from 12:15-1:15. Again,
email me if you are able to help. peagle@mwusd.org

ABSENCE INFORMATION
Please call in your student's absence each day that they
are out of school. Dial (707) 524-2960 then press 3 for
attendance. Be sure to include the reason for the
absence. Thank you!

CONFERENCE DAY IS COMING UP
Conference day is Friday 10/8. Please contact your child’s
teacher about scheduling a conference over Zoom if you
haven’t already.

A ‘NOTE’ FROM THE MUSIC TEACHER
Please email me if you are interested in joining the Mark
West Education Foundation Board.
kkauffman@mwusd.org

PETS ON CAMPUS
Our district policy is no pets on campus, even if they are
on a leash. Thanks for your cooperation.

UPCOMING DATES
10/8/21 - Conference Day, no school for students
10/29/21 - Halloween Dress up day
11/1/21 - Staff Day, no school for students
11/9/21 - Make up Picture Day
11/11/21 - Veterans Day - School Holiday
11/22-11/26 - Thanksgiving Holiday
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